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Dr. Abraham Nemeth Day  

Lansing – The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan presents Dr. Abraham Nemeth Day as proclaimed by the Michigan Senate under resolution #185 of 2014. A day to honor Abraham Nemeth, a pioneer in advancing and improving the quality of life for countless blind individuals. Dr. Abraham Nemeth invented the Nemeth Braille code in 1952; A Braille Code used for encoding and writing mathematical and scientific notation.   On Wednesday, October 22nd, from 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m., at the State Capitol 1st floor rotunda, participants will experience an exciting exhibit exploring the life of Dr. Nemeth and the impact of the Nemeth Braille Code on the blind.  Travel through the history behind the creation of the code, and how Dr. Nemeth’s invention has improved careers in science, technology, engineering and mathematics.  Listen to speakers that have benefited and changed their lives from Dr. Nemeth’s life.  You won’t want to miss out!

  

ABOUT THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND OF MICHIGAN

 

The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan is the oldest and largest organization of blind people in Michigan.  We are a membership organization with chapters in most major Michigan cities.  We are advocates for the rights of blind persons to live and work as first-class citizens side by side with our sighted fellow Michigan friends, colleagues and neighbors...  Among our activities are Michigan Newsline, which provides more than 300 newspapers and periodicals, job listings and TV schedules free of charge to persons with reading disabilities, scholarships for blind students, advocacy for blind employees and tenants.  The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan (www.nfbmi.org) is a non-profit organization under state and federal laws and accepts tax-deductible contributions.  For general questions contact:   publicrelations@nfbmi.org.

 

 
